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Dear Chairman O'Farrell and honorable committee members,

PUBLIC COMMENT - Council File #14-0588-Crystal Springs ballfields

POSITION - Appeal
 
DATE:  8/7/2014

Please No More Development in the Park.  The whole point of a park is to be in nature and have a sanctuary for
the wildlife.  A ball field will use resources aka WATER and manpower which the city doesn't have right now.  I
have been using the park since 1977 and the amount of land we have already lost to development, car parking
etc. is very sad.  There are a million empty lots around Los Angeles that could be beautified and better used for a
ball field.  Why take away a piece of the park which we can never get back.  Also a ball field is Not very horse
friendly and the Griffith Family designated the park to be a equestrian park.

Please APPEAL the decision to put a a ball field in the Crystal Springs Area.

Sincerely,
Lisa Belen Burditte
2284 Duane Street
Los Angeles, CA 90039


